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Lynne Baldwin

From: Sarah Kearney <clerkmiddletonstoneypc1@gmail.com>

Sent: 10 March 2023 12:10

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application - Cala Homes - 23/00214/REM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning 

Please could you put his comment on this application as I only just received information back from the 
Councillors.

OBJECTION - WITH COMMENTS

1. Any construction traffic should not come from the west ( i.e. from the direction of Middleton Stoney), and 
there should be a routing agreement to this effect.

2. There is supposed to be both a cycleway and footpath that runs from Middleton Stoney to Bicester 
eventually which is a part of the Heyford scheme. Middleton Stoney Parish Council would like to see this 
represented on the plans for the entranceway into Himley Village. 

3. The Middleton Stoney crossroads junction ( B4030 and B 430) is already significantly above capacity, 
any approval should be on the basis that all traffic from the new site is not allowed to turn right in the 
direction of Middleton Stoney.

Would appreciate if this was added pleae

Kind Regards
Sarah Kearney 
Clerk/RFO to Middleton Stoney Parish Council

Website: https://middletonstoney.com
Mobile: 07831 19533


